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Members of the House Rules Committee,  

 

I am writing you in OPPOSITION of HB 2572. This bill targets law abiding citizens 

that are exercising free speech and the lawful right to bear arms. What is really 

unacceptable about this bill is that it seems to affect those that would be "perceived" 

as a militia. That are normally peaceful, but does nothing to prosecute the black 

masked Antifa which tormented our citizens and destroyed public/private property. 

Once again the elected officials are focusing on citizens that do NOT commit the 

majority of crime because they fear what the do not want to learn about. I encourage 

you to vote no on HB 2572. Thank you for your time.  


